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Howard/Bouffard Master Drainage Study 

Town of LaSalle, Essex County, Ontario 

The Town of LaSalle retained Dillon Consulting Limited to prepare a 

comprehensive solution to address stormwater overflow into the 

Howard/Bouffard Planning Area during major storm events. 

The study is nearing completion and a high-level summary of the final 

report is planned to be presented to Town Council on November 28, 

2023. This letter provides an update on the study process and some 

specific timelines. The project team is seeking any final comments 

before the Master Drainage Study Report is published. 

Minor design refinements have been made since Public Information 

Centre #3 to address feedback from landowners and the Essex Region 

Conservation Authority. The updated conceptual design drawing is 

enclosed. 

The Master Drainage Study Report is planned to be posted for public 

review from January 10 to February 9, 2024. The report documents the 

study and recommendations including anticipated impacts, mitigation 

measures, and commitments for future work. Further details on how 

you can review the report will be provided in the Notice of Completion, 

which is planned to be posted during the week of January 8, 2024.  
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November 20, 2023 

Please contact the undersigned at HowardBouffard@dillon.ca or  

519-948-4243, ext. 3242 if you have questions about the project or 

would like further information regarding next steps. 

Sincerely, 

DILLON CONSULTING LIMITED 

 

Mark Hernandez, P.Eng. 

Project Manager 

ICQ:nek 

cc: Peter Marra, Town of LaSalle 

Our file: 18-8169 
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